
 

 

Notice to Mariners No. 13 of 2021 

Waterford Estuary Chart No. 2046 
 

To all ship owners, shipmasters, agents, fishing vessels, 
pleasure craft users, seafarers and fishery 
organisations. 
      

Passage Spit Unlit  
 

 
All Mariners are hereby advised that the Passage Spit Light, Fl.WR.5s4m5M, is currently 

unlit. 

 

All vessels navigating in the area should proceed with caution.  

 

This Notice will be withdrawn when the light is reinstated. 

 

Captain Darren Doyle 

Harbour Master 


